M E M O R A N D U M



TO:                 RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT
		BONNIE RICKERT, CHAIRPERSON
		BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           JENNY WATSON, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT LEARNING SUPPORT SERVICES

DATE:	OCTOBER 30, 2018

RE:                 AGREEMENT BETWEEN TE21, INC. AND FLORENCE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL


[bookmark: _GoBack]Attached please find the memorandum of agreement with TE21, Inc.  TE21 is working with Boone Co. And Florence Elementary School to create customized CASE benchmark assessments in reading and math for our students.
I recommend the Board approve this agreement as presented.



Dr. James Detwiler
Deputy Superintendent/CAO



		
	



